

LETTER TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS WEEK 2: RESPECTFUL WORDS

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As part of JUMP-START! this week, our school is focusing on *respectful words*. Respectful words encourage people and help others feel good about themselves. Disrespectful words hurt and damage people. We want our students to make sure that they use words that help others.

Please encourage your child to think about the impact his/her words can have on others. Talk about how great it feels to receive compliments or praise.

Fun Family Tips:

Mave everyone in your family give each other family member one compliment before starting to eat dinner.

 Have a Great Manners contest. Reward your children for wonderful manners with small stickers or tokens. Have a family celebration when the children earn a certain number of stickers or tokens.

Thanks for your support!